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January 26, 2015 

 

 

Mike Lauver 

Seatac Shuttle, LLC 

P.O. Box 2895 

Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

 

RE: In re Application TC-143864 of Northwest Smoking & Curing, Inc. d/b/a SeaTac 

Direct, Docket TC-143864 

  

Dear Mr. Lauver: 

 

Thank you for your letter of January 12, 2015.  To clarify, the Notice of Response to 

Filings issued on January 8, 2015, was intended solely to notify interested parties that the 

Commission declined to schedule a brief adjudicative proceeding in this docket because 

no existing carrier claims to provide the same service the applicant seeks to provide. The 

Notice did not in any way dispose of the comments filed by you or other stakeholders.  

Your comments were forwarded to Regulatory Services Staff for analysis of the issues 

you raised during the evaluation phase of the application process. Thank you for your 

participation in this docket. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 


